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Comments I write to object to the planning application WSCC/036/20. I am sensitive to the need for us to find
new solutions to the challenge of waste management and all associated sustainability questions and
realise that no solution will be perfect. However in the case of this application it appears as though the
process has been far from ideal and is now being somewhat opportunistically pushed through, on very
different terms to those initially put forward for consideration, and without appropriate scrutiny or
consultation. I have only just become aware of the plan to progress these proposals and believe that
many local residents are completely unaware of the extent of the proposals and their potential impact
on their lives. I note from the Grundon corporate website that they claim a full public consultation was
undertaken during April and May of this year, but even residents living immediately adjacent to the
proposed site and many more in the surrounding areas were unaware of this public consultation and
don't understand how it could have taken place with anything like the required level of detail and
scrutiny when the whole country was on lockdown due to coronavirus. I note from the documentation
available on line that those bodies that do represent residents: the local parish councils, have all raised
strong objections to the proposals, how they have changed, the height of the proposed buildings and
chimney, the traffic/HGV impact and again how the numbers have increased without appropriate
consultation or consideration for local land and road use, the impact on the national park, the impact
on the proposed new dwellings and so on. I believe these are all valid objections that have not been
adequately addressed. There may well be suitable solutions to all such objections, most obviously
scaling back the project to be more in line with initial proposals, but it is simply unacceptable to seek
to push through such dramatic revisions without appropriate consultation and consideration of the
wider public and environmental impact.
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